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Dear Sir/Madam

| have been informed that a new dual carriageway is being planned that will desecrate our
beautiful Stonehenge World Heritage Site.

| am wondering if these plans have been thoroughly thought out, considering the
irreversible destruction this would do to a valuable prehistoric landscape.

Currently new discoveries are being made that are increasingly our understanding of this
incredible historic time and this has attracted Worldwide interest.

Wouldn't it be more feasible to look at alternative routes and protect the history, future
archaeological discoveries and the present marvels that would be destroyed if this plan
went ahead?

Yours sincerely

Denise King





